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Measure Description:
Deletes requirement that Secretary of State prescribe form of contract for conduct of municipal audits.

Government Unit(s) Affected:
Department of Revenue(DOR), Secretary of State, Counties, Cities

Analysis:
The proposed legislation has been determined to have

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT

on state or local government.
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